
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Angie Calhoun 
Monday, July 19, 2021 10:37 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210034 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20210034. 

Angela Calhoun 

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Saturday, July 17, 20219:48 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

-----Original Message-----
From: contact@psc. state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Saturday, July 17, 20212:36 PM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: dianavonb@ymail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user 

Contact Information: 
Name: Diane Browning 
Company: 
Primary Phone: (813) 443-3474 
Secondary Phone: (813) 380-9426 
Email: dianavonb@ymail.com 

Response requested? Yes 
CC Sent? Yes 

Comments: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/19/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08101-2021 

Please do not consider raising Tampa Electric rates. During this stressful time with COVID cases on the rise again many 
people are out of work and are behind in paying their bills. The Tampa Water dept. raised their rates, groceries and gas 
prices are inflated and now TECO wants a substantial rate increase. Please think of the residents of Florida who are 
already finding it difficult to pay all these increases. I am a retired senior and my homeowner's insurance rate just went 

up $366 a year along with the other increaes I mentioned. My State of Florida (I am a retired State of Florida employee) 
only goes up 2.48% a year and my Social Security a measly $12 a month; hardly sufficient to keep up with all the rate 
increases so please vote NO on this. Soon people will be leaving Florida in droves because they cannot afford to live 
here anymore. Thank you ! 
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